
May 5, 2019 SCC Meeting    notes by Joseph R. Nielsen 
 
Present: Marian Broadhead, Joseph Nielsen, Beth Hartung-Soria, Anthony 
Moncur, Ashlee Moncur, Lizzie Jolley, Kristie Christensen, Deb Gordon. 
 
Non-Voting parents present: Jeff Larson, Merili Carter, Jessica Hintze. 
 
Absent/Excused: Kristi Swett 
 
Motion to approve agenda and begin the meeting made and seconded. 
 
Motion to approve minutes from April made and seconded. 
 
Chairperson’s report – Anthony: nothing to report. 
 
Principal’s report – Marian: We are working over the School calendar for 
next year. The start and end time of day is the same as now.  
 
District School Busing presentation and survey; we looked at the Power 
Point presentation from District Transportation, and made a list of our 
questions to be submitted to the District. 
 
SCC 2019-2020 Elections – Marian; She suggested we hold off elections 
for SCC for the next school year until our first meeting next Aug/Sept. in 
order to give new parents a chance to participate. We all agreed to do so. 
 
Reports: 

C&A –Kristie; nothing to report 
 

ELP – Lizzie; ELP is looking at how to revamp the Spanish program. 
There are some changes to be considered next year and the program 
will need to be completely redone to meet District Guidelines for the 
following year. 

 
Neighborhood – Ashley; Marian was asked about the crossing guard 
on 17th South. She is shifting the people around to give the guards a 
change in station. Ashley will continue to pursue the question of 
School Zone Warning lights. We also talked about the issues of 
picking up and drop off of students, and parking lot issues. 

 



PTA – Deb; Teacher appreciation week this week. Art Walk and 
Bookfair are both happening next week. 6th Grade promotion at 
Stewart’s and another place for ELP. PTA is sponsoring a Family end 
of school year party at Jump-Around Utah – contact PTA for more 
details. Ashley Moncur will be PTA president next year. 

 
Staff – Beth; Staff talked about the calendar for next year, School 
lunch schedules (these will be now tighter), teachers having to 
administer more tests, and we would like help of the parents and 
volunteers address the issues of school noise and to reduce it by 
being a good example and walking quietly and respectfully in the 
hallways. We will be losing a couple of Para-Pro’s, so please keep 
the word out and watch out for people who will be interested in 
coming to help us. Specific areas include in Kindergarten, 1st grade, 
and Spec. Ed. 

 
Other; Kristie; Liberty Wells Community Council is starting a Scout 
Group Troup. They are starting with the Cub Program (2nd Grade and 
older) and continue to develop the dens and more scout programs as 
interest warrant’s. 

 
Motion to adjourn made, seconded and passed. 
 
 


